
Posted on Saturday, March 14, 2020

COVID-19 update #4: EarlyON programs
closed to participants

Kawartha Lakes – EarlyON programs in the City
of Kawartha Lakes and Haliburton County will be
closed to participants, consistent with the
direction taken by the province, school boards
and many other public sector organizations as a
public health measure, from March 14 to April 5,
2020.

For a complete list of locations and contact information, please visit the OEYC
website (http://www.oeyc.ca/locations).
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Contact Us

City of Kawartha Lakes
P.O. Box 9000, 26 Francis Street,
Lindsay, ON, K9V 5R8
Telephone: (705) 324-9411
E-Mail the City of Kawartha Lakes
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